
Mr. William F. Caton, Secretary    July 16, 1998
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attintion: Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Mr. Caton:

With this letter, ITCs hereby transmits a complete copy of
        the DeKalb Telephone Cooperative, Inc., FCC No. 1 Inter-
        state Access Service Base Document, which includes all
        tariff changes which were effective July 1, 1998.

If there are inquiries, please address them to the atten-
        tion of:

ITCs
Mr. Don Jackson
4775 Barnes Road, Suite M
Colorado Springs, CO 80917

Phone 719-574-5120
Fax   719-574-3050

Sincerely,

Don Jackson


